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11/6/21
Dear Parent / Guardian,
Thank you all for returning trip money and consent forms so promptly – it is much appreciated.

For the trips next weeks:

P1/2 and P6 on Monday;

P3 and P.4/5 on Tuesday;

P7 on Wednesday

· Please read the Pupil Code of Conduct with your child (this was posted on the school website today);

· Children wear PE uniform – either school jumper or half zip top (P7 may wear Leavers’ Hoodie);

· Bring a labelled bottle of water;

· Wear suncream;

· If child uses an inhaler, please ensure they have it with them.

Social distancing /Hygiene Measures
The staff will bring hand sanitisers, wipes etc with them and social distancing will be observed. 

The children will return from the trips each day at approximately 1.45 pm.

There will be no homework from now until the end of term.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Margaret McConville

